
UWGNB  seeks  volunteers  for
annual Day of Caring, Sept.
11

Make a difference by volunteering!

The United Way of Greater New Bedford’s annual Day of Caring
is coming up on Thursday, Sept. 11th in line with the National
Day of Service. We are looking for volunteers to complete
projects  at  non-profit  agencies  throughout  the  area.
Volunteers  can  choose  their  project  by  visiting
volunteersouthcoast.org and click on the tab at the top that
says “UWGNB Day of Caring.”

Projects range from landscaping and gardening to painting and
organizing. There is definitely something for everyone! If
someone needs help signing up or would like more information
they can contact me directly at the below information.

Day of Caring is only one of the events during our annual LIVE
UNITED Week ( Sept 8 – 12). More details to follow shortly.
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